
Central Bucks School District 

Parents’ Right to Know 

Regulations 200.61 

 

 

School: Doyle Elementary School       Date: September 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

 
Your child’s school receives Title I funding and is included under the regulations of the “Every Student Succeeds Act” 

(ESSA) that was signed into law by President Obama on December 10, 2015. 

 
ESSA: 

• Advances equity by upholding critical protections for America's disadvantaged and high-need students. 

• Requires—for the first time—that all students in America be taught to high academic standards that will 

prepare them to succeed in college and careers. 

• Ensures that vital information is provided to educators, families, students, and communities through annual 

statewide assessments that measure students' progress toward those high standards. 

 
Under ESSA, parents have a right to request professional qualifications of their children’s teacher(s) or 

paraprofessional(s).  This letter is to inform you of your right to ask for the following information about your 

children’s classroom teachers or paraprofessionals: 

 
Whether the student’s teacher—   

• has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher 

provides instruction;   

• is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State qualification or licensing criteria 

have been waived; and   

• is teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher.   

• Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.   

 
If you would like to receive specific information about your child’s teacher or paraprofessional, please contact your 

school principal 

 
Our district is fully committed to the success of your child.   We appreciate your partnership in our efforts to provide 

the best education for your child. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

  Lensi, Nikolov, Ed.D.  Supervisor of Reading/Federal Programs/ELD  

Name Title 

 

  267-893-2041   lnikolov@cbsd.org   

Phone Email 
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